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Hi Cheryl 
I’m up for another term. Maybe we will have an appeal to hear!
Thank you
Dan

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 21, 2023, at 10:39 AM, Mattka, Cheryl <CherylM@townoffrisco.com>
wrote:

﻿
Hi Dan,
We want to thank you for having served on our Board of Appeals for building decisions
of the past three years. Terms expire in September, 2023 and so we wanted to inquire
if you are interested in remaining on the committee for the next three years? If you are
interested, please confirm by August 1, 2023 and we will be in touch with next steps.
Thank you!
Cheryl
 
Cheryl Mattka, CPS | Permit Technician | Community Development
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